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Facilities Services 

Posting of Political & Commercial Items 

The posting and/or distribution of political and/or commercial signs and handbills is not permitted in 

campus buildings or on the grounds of the University. General Bulletin Boards may not be used for such 

postings. Items posted in violation of these guidelines are subject to removal, and the individual posting 

them will be assessed any costs of removal or repair of damage. 


